
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
May 9, 2020 

 

AN OPEN INVITATION TO ALL BHC TENANTS WHO ARE IN FINANCIAL 

DISTRESS AND UNABLE  TO MEET THEIR RENTAL  OBLIGATION DURING 

THE EXTREME SOCIAL DISTANCING PERIOD 

 

To All Media Outlets 

 

All Botswana Housing Corporation (BHC) valued customers who are experiencing 

some distress during the Extreme Social Distancing period and are unable to meet 

their monthly rental obligations are encouraged to contact the Corporation as a matter 

of urgency.   

 

The Corporation aims to engage in flexible mutual arrangements particularly with 

tenants in distress. This engagement will be done at an individual level.  

 

The Corporation is aware that the Covid-19 pandemic has presented Batswana with 

unprecedented economic challenges. Some Batswana, including BHC tenants, have 

unfortunately been left without income to meet their obligations. The Corporation 

remains committed to assisting all its customers through these trying times.  

 

Please contact the officers below for assistance from Tuesday, May 12th, 2020; 

 

Regional Director, South Region (Gaborone) 

Mr. Kesebonye Khimbele  

Email: kkhimbele@bhc.bw 

Call: 72318675  
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Regional Director North Region (Francistown) 

Ms Bridget Mtonga 

Email: bmtonga@bhc.bw  

Cell:72267399 
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